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Christina Sirl

From: Angela Hogg 
Sent: 22 July 2023 08:14
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Station Road Teddington - potential mid rise development

I write to object to a mid rise development along Station Road from the garden centre and the Teddington Business 
park on the grounds that a line of buildings at this height would change the character of the town - 
it would not conserve or enhance it and there would be significant impact on the light

 
 
I would not object to any development of two stories. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Angela Hogg 


